
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

April 16, 2018 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VI.G.  
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Purchase Flexible Furniture for  
 Franklin High School – 2013 Bond 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of flexible furniture for Franklin High School from Interior Environments, in 
the amount for $73,142.39. 
 
 
RATIONALE:  
 
Each high school was provided $75,000 and the autonomy to develop a plan of furniture 
replacement that would be inclusive of all students with the goal of enhancing and 
revitalizing classrooms and/or collaborative learning areas. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The source of funds for these purchases will be from the Secondary Furniture budget of 
the 2013 Bond Fund. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Daniel R. Willenborg, Director of Secondary Programs & District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached. 

 
 


